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The Victoria Teacher
Selection Program will
interview prospective teacher
candidates for the states of

E33IT!
Victoria,
Australia
Australia,
Placement

Tasmania, West
and Queensland,
at the Teacher
Office, Teachers

College 106
orientation

following an
session. Call

1

If you think you have the ability and desire to
master nuclear engineering, the Navy's Nuclear
Propulsion Program has openings for about 200
outstanding college graduates. There's a Navy

Recruting Officer ready: to give you all the details
on how you can become someone special in

the new Navy.

The Student Council for
Exceptional Children is
meeting today at 4:15 in
Henzlik 35.

Stanley Elkin, author and a

judge for the National Book
Awards, will discuss his
upcoming book, The
Franchiser, Tuesday at 7:30
p.m. in the Nebraska Union
Ballroom and Wednesday at
1:30 p.m. in the English
Department lounge.

Phi Upsilon Omicron is

having a St. Patrick's Day Party
Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. in the
Home Economics Building,
Room 104.

Elliott Elementary School
needs volunteers to design and
teach mini-cours- es in April.
Contact the Student Volunteer
Services Office, Union 200, for
more information.

The CSL Subcommittee on
Student Organizations will be

making appointments to the
Fees Allocation Board.
Interested students should

apply by April 1. Application
forms are available in the
Student Activities Office. For
more information call Chris
Batie, Chairman, or Jack
Guthrie in the Student
Activities Office.

A special one-tim- e issue of
Bald Eagle will be published
April 18 and 19. Anyone is
invited to contribute. Material
will be credited and remains
the property of the producer.
Send your work to Bald Eagle,
P.O. Box 1314, Boulder, Colo.
80302. The deadline is April
11.

will be interviewing on your campus March 18 & 19.

.472-221- 3 or 472-221- 4 for an
appointment.

Students may express their
views on the financing of Pi
Tau Sigma, Rifle Club,
Innocents and Mortar Board,
Women's Resource Center, and
Union Program Council at an

open hearing of the Fees
Allocation Board Monday at 7

p.m. A schedule for the

meeting ai ' copies of the

budget and subcommittee
records are available in
Nebraska Union 200.

Kappa Alpha Psi will hold
the drawing for their raffle

Friday at 2:30 p.m. in Union
200.

The drawing, originally
scheduled for December 24,
was postponed because of
difficulties with the raffle

committee, according to
Marvin Crenshaw, president of
the fraternity.

Crenshaw said the raffle was

planned to raise money for the
Afro-Americ- an Achievement
Association and the Culture
Center.

The winner will receive
$100 cash, he said.

Tickets sold for the original
drawing will be honored but no
additional raffle tickets are

being sold.

To arrange an interview, contact your placement office or cat! collect

(402) 221-938- S

LT. DAVE FRAKX

6313 Pacific St.
Overland Wolf Suite 400

Omaha, Ke. 08103
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You can be whoever you want to be when you come to Duling for

your new glasses.
We have a whole new line of frame styles for spring . . . and if you

don't like any of them (which we find hard to believe) you can choose
from another 200 already available.

Your frames determine how the world sees you, of course. But your
lenses determine how you see the world. That's why we consider your
complete vision needs and not simply your frames.

So come to Duling, you'll see things better our way.
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Open 8-- 5, Rtonday -- Saturday

1

Because nothing you wear is as important as your glasses.

1

432-01- 11 j I1135 R

LINCOLN
1324 "O" Street Phone: 402-432-96- 52

'O A member of the Opticians' Association of America.
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